From To

Dr S.Nagaraja Murugan The Secretary,

Director of Private Schools, Central Board of Secondary Education,
School Education Department, Shiksha Kendra,

College Road, Nungambakkam, No.2, Community Centre,

Chennai-600 006. Preet Vihar,

Tamil Nadu Delhi-110 092.

044-.28270169

R.C. No. 5488/ D1/ 2022, Dated: 31.12.2022
Sir / Madam,

Sub: Private Schools — Change of Name of School - from Akara World
School to Velammal Bodhi Campus - proposals — order — Regarding.

Ref: 1. District Education Officer (Private Schools) letter No.555/A1/2022
dated 16.12.2022.

2. Affiliation Bye Laws — CBSE (2018)

With reference to the above the proposals for change of name of the school
was considered. The Chairman and Managing Trustee of the Akara Foundation
for Education and Research, has submitted an affidavit dated 25t August 2022
that the name ‘Akara World School’ will not be used in future. The Chairman and
Managing Trustee of Akara Foundation for Education and Research has also
conducted a meeting of the board of trustees of the trust on 23 June 2021 and
communicated the minutes of the copy where in it was unanimously decided to
change the name of the school run by the Trust from ‘Akara World School’ to
‘Velammal Bodhi Campus’. Based on this, the change of name is approved subject
to the condition that the Chairman and Managing Trustee provides a detailed report
on the name change carried out in all documents as required by the affiliation bye-
laws.

Copy to

1.  The Chief Educational Officer,
Tiruchirapalli District.

2. The District Educational Officer (Private Schools)
Tiruchirapalli District.

3. The Correspondent,
Velammal Bodhi Campus
K.T.S. Garden,
Udayanpatti Main Road,
K.K. Nagar Post, Tiruchirapalli District — 620 021.



